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SOUTHINGTON - The Main Street Community Foundation is accepting letters of
intent for grants from the Bradley Henry Barnes and Leila Upson Barnes
Memorial Trust from organizations serving Southington.

The deadline for organizations to apply for the grants is Feb. 16 at 4:30 p.m.

Read the full story in the Friday print or e-edition of The New Britain Herald.


